Mike Fletcher

From: Clint Joyner <clint@eradsale.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 8:56 AM
To: Mike Fletcher

Subject: Brayden
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Mike

Northside Property Development would like to ask Lowndes County to accept all infrastructure associated with
this development. As always, thank you and the rest of the County employees for assisting me with different
projects throughout this great County of Lowndes.

Clint Joyner

Northside Property Development
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